Scientific evaluation report, Short visit in Porto/Braga, Portugal, starting 22 FEB 2010

The main purpose of the visit was to establish long term collaborations with the groups of Eulalia Pereira, University of Porto and with Miguel Gama at University of Minho in Braga. I visited both Universities and was familiarized with the general organization and work carried out. I was introduced to senior and junior staff and had many conversations with them regarding their work and my and possible future collaborations. During the visit I held three public seminars about the protein corona and the structure of proteins bound to nanoparticles. The seminars were at University of Porto, University of Minho, and at ICBAS (Instituto de Ciências Biomédicas Abel Salazar) a private Institute in Porto.

Future collaborations were established with both groups. Detailed plans were made for students to come to Lund University autumn 2010 to carry out work on the protein corona on particles used in the groups from Portugal. 
Collaborations have already started with the group Eulalia Pereira. The goal is to study the protein corona around nanoparticles of the same material but different shape. I brought home gold triangles and these will within the collaboration be compared to gold spheres and gold cubes.

Overall the visit was very fruitful and I expect new exciting results and  long collaborations to be the outcome of the visit
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